
Ellington Primary News 

Believe and Achieve 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to News Bulletin #16 of the 2023-2024 academic year!  

This week, we had a photographer in school taking photos for our website and to 
display around school. We have worked hard in recent years to improve the 

appearance of the school and we will continue to develop both inside and outside 

over the coming months. We share lots of information on our school website and 

hope to improve the design for the next academic year. 

Book Recommendations 

Miss Brooks 

“One of my favourite books is ‘The Lost Island of Tamarind’ by Nadia 
Aguiar. I read this book as a child with my mum, and we both were in 
love with the story. I love this book because it is based on a fun 
adventure following three children shipwrecked on a mysterious island. 
In this story, Nadia Aguiar takes Maya, Simon and Penny on an adventure 
that they will never forget. After a terrible storm blows their parents 
overboard the Pamela Jane, Maya, Simon and Penny find themselves on 
the mysterious island of Tamarind, an island not on the map.   

In the story, the island of Tamarind is very similar to Neverland (Peter 
Pan), they both have a similar magical feeling. The tropical island is so beautifully and 
realistically described yet giants, mermaids and intelligent parrots are integrated into the tale. 
During the story, the children use great resilience as they face tough challenges on their way. I 

would definitely recommend reading this fantastic story.” 

Leo H from Year 2, has recommended InvestiGATORS: 

– “After hearing a story in school, I really wanted to read the books! I have a 
pack of four books and in each one they go on different adventures and solve 
mysteries!”  You can find more information here: https://
investigatorsbooks.com/ 

 

14th June 2024 

Trim Trail 

We have had two accidents before and after school with children playing on the trim trail. We 
want the children to enjoy this but we also need to make sure that children using the trim trail 
are always supervised by staff. Therefore, we would kindly ask that you do not allow your 
children to use this before or after school.  



“Les Olympiques des Animaux” 

We are delighted to be welcoming back Théâtre Sans Frontières, 

who visited us in 2022 and performed a play entirely in French! 

They are returning on the afternoon of July 2nd to perform again 

for Years 2 to 6. Prior to the show, the children will learn some 
French songs to enable them to take part in the performance and 

the related workshops on the afternoon.  

This year’s play focuses on the Paris Olympics and I have no doubt the children will love 

this! We host three plays each year in school, giving children invaluable experiences as 

part of our curriculum enrichment.  

 

 

 

 

On Saturday 22nd June, we will be holding 

an open day for Early Years (Nursery/

Reception) between 10am and 1pm. This 
is for parents/carers with young children 

who would like to see our Early Years 

provision. Please spread the word and 

encourage as many people to attend as 

possible! Our forecasted numbers for 
Nursery are quite low and we would love 

more children to be joining Ellington! 

Wear Yellow Day -21st June 

On Friday 21st June, the children can come 

to school wearing something yellow (or 

something else which is bright if they don’t 

anything yellow) for a £1 donation which 
goes directly to the Cystic Fibrosis Trust. 

Children can bring their cash donation to 

school or alternatively, we have a 

fundraising page if you wish to donate 

online. 

CYSTIC FIBROSIS TRUST ONLINE DONATIONS  

Transition 

We have made a slight change to our Move Up Day due to having the 

French Play in school on the afternoon of the 2nd July.  Years 1 to 6 

(current Reception to Year 5) will have a Move Up Morning on July 2nd 

but then have a further Move Up Day on July 11th when they will spend 
the day creating our new art gallery. This will further help with transition 

and enable more time to produce some more fantastic displays.  

Year 6 children are visiting their new secondary schools over the coming weeks.  

Our new Reception intake, have a welcome to Reception meeting on Monday July 1st at 

9am followed by a morning in their new classroom with their new teacher.  

Information confirming teaching arrangements for 2024/2025 will be shared with you on 

Friday 28th June.  

https://www.cysticfibrosis.org.uk/
https://cysticfibrosistrust.enthuse.com/pf/jenny-dyer


New PE Kit / Uniform Reminder 

We shared information on April 19th 2024 regarding changes to our uniform supplier. This is just a 
reminder of that information: 

Following feedback received at parent/carer consultations and through parent/carer 
questionnaires, we would like to inform you that we are changing uniform suppliers. 

We will be using Emblematic who are stocking our uniform in their Morpeth shop. In store, you will 
find a variety of sizes to try on. We would advise ordering new uniform as early as possible. 

 You can view the uniform here: EMBLEMATIC—EPS / EMBLEMATIC –MORPETH STORE DIRECTIONS 

We are not changing our school uniform but are offering high quality and more variety for PE kits.  

For PE, we were informed that the quality of PE kits was inconsistent. We were also informed that 
white T-Shirts were not great for PE due to staining.  

We have changed the colour of our PE kits to navy blue and there is a choice of a polyester T-Shirt, 
Polo Shirt, Quarter Zip top, Hoodie and also shorts available. Children may wear a plain navy or 
white t-shirt or polo top if they wish.  

As always, you are not required to purchase branded uniforms 

Price list: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a selection of pre-loved uniform available, please contact the office if you would like to 
see what we have.  

A parent has also kindly shared some information regarding shops that have uniform sales coming 
up.  

 

  Cloud 9 Emblematic 

Polo Shirt £8.50 £8.50 

Jumper £11.50 £10.00 

Cardigan £13.00 £11.00 

Book Bag £9.50 £6.00 

PE T-Shirt £6.50 (cotton) £9.99 (polyester) 

PE Polo Shirt N/A £10.99 (polyester) 

Zipped Hoodie £17.50 (cotton) £13.99 (cotton) 

Overhead Hoodie N/A £21.99 

1/4 Zip Top N/A £19.99 

https://emblematic.co.uk/morpeth/ellps/
https://emblematic.co.uk/morpeth


More details about events will be shared closer to the specified dates. Further events are being 
planned and more information will be shared in future news bulletins.  

Diary Dates 

  Non Uniform for Summer Fair Donation Monday 17th June 

  Wear Something Yellow Day  Friday 21st June 

  EYFS Open Day                            Saturday 22nd June 10am-1pm 

  Sports Day    Friday 28th June - AM 

  Summer Fair    Friday 28th June - PM 

  Welcome to Reception Parents Meeting Monday 1st July 9am 

  New to Reception move up morning Monday 1st July 

  Move up morning (New to Y1 – Y6) Tuesday 2nd July 

  Les Olympiques des Animaux (Y2 – Y6) Tuesday 2nd July 

  Move up day    Thursday 11th July 

  Summer term reports   Friday 12th July 

  Summer Holidays   Friday 19th July 

  Staff Training Day   Monday 2nd September 

  Staff Training Day   Tuesday 3rd September 

  Return to school    Wednesday 4th September 


